
West Gate Entry Operating Policy Effective May 2021 

 
THE WEST GATE 

 
The following instructions for the operations of the West Gate (also commonly referred to as the 
Grove Gate) are effective for all residents of Harbor Hills and are not limited to The Grove. 

 
1- The entry gate will automatically open when approached by a vehicle with an 

installed eGo Plus Sticker Tag (transponder). The exit gate automatically opens when 
approached by any vehicle. 
 

2- The gates are manned by security personnel during the hours of 7:00am through 5:30pm, 
Monday through Saturday. During off hours and Sunday, the gate may be opened by a 
resident utilizing the telephone entry system.  
 
Any changes (such as a different telephone number or name) to the information listed in 
the telephone entry system will be made by emailing that information to Dana Delzio by 
using her contact information listed below. 
 

3- Procedure for purchasing a new or replacement transponder: 
 

. 
Transponders are for use ONLY by residents of The Grove HOA and Harbor Hills HOA. 
 
If a new or replacement transponder is needed by a resident of The Grove, the 
following procedures must be followed. Any current transponder being replaced will be 
deactivated when the resident purchases the new one. 
 
It is mandatory the transponder must be installed on the windshield of the vehicle. 

 
THE GROVE HOA Residents 

 

Residents must purchase a Transponder by contacting:  

Dana Delzio 

5411 Grove Manor, Lady Lake, FL  32159 

321-258-8673 

danadelzio@gmail.com 

 

Members of the Harbor Hills HOA must contact them to purchase a transponder. 
 

After Office Hours: 
Report Problems to the Duty Officer at the North Gate 352-753-9123  

 

MANAGEMENT ASSUMES NO RESPONSIBILITY FOR DAMAGE TO VEHICLES 
DUE TO ACCESS GATE 
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